
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Aug. 7, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: SW0825FE – Small Package Delivery Services. 

CONTACT: Brenda Hansel, CPO II: 405-522-3625. 

Statewide Contract: Federal Express 0000072018 Loc 0014 and 0016 are now set up for Electronic 
Funds Transfer (EFT). Please make a memo when processing the payment to FedEx with the account 
number you are paying and the invoice number so FedEx will know where to apply the payment. 
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